THE ANTARCTICAN SOCIETY

Notice

The Antarctican Society takes great pleasure in announcing the second meeting of the 1961-1962 season to be held in the auditorium of the National Academy of Sciences, 2101 Constitution Avenue, on 27 November 1961, at 8:00 p.m.

The subject will be "New Structural and Operational Concepts in Antarctic Stations." The speakers will be Mr. Harold Lewis of the Bureau of Yards and Docks, who will talk about the new Byrd Station, and Mr. Joe O'Brien of The Martin Company, who will explain the nuclear reactor being installed at McMurdo Sound. Captain Herbert Whitney, USNR, Operations Development Consultant to the United States Antarctic Projects Officer, will preside.

The meeting will be open to the public. Members are urged to bring guests and to inform anyone who, they believe, may be interested.

Henry M. Dater Secretary-Treasurer

Washington,